
Tuesday February 15, 2021


To the Audit, Finance and Administration Committee, 


Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from the Women & Gender 
Equity Committee. I have greatly appreciate the opportunity to serve on this 
committee and as chair. However, as a result of moving to Toronto, I will be 
resigning my position. I am proud of all the work that the committee has been 
able to accomplish over our term and I wish them continued success in the 
future. 


Thank you, 

Stephanie Bertolo 


